On Active Service
Y.M.C.A.	WITH THE BRITISH	Y.M.C.A.
EXPEDITIONARY FORCE

June 15th 17th [1918]
Dear Sis
	Just a line to let you know I am alright trusting you and all are the same.  I hope Nellie is getting better now.  I must think it pulled her about a lot having so many teeth out and not being very strong. 
You must excuse this small letter but I don’t want you to write to me any more until you receive another one from me after this date.  
Pleased to receive your letter a few days back about the pigs & that sort of thing.  So will close now.  I will write again as soon as possible. Love to all from Bro 
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